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June 7, 2018

The Honorable Michael Callahan
Mayor

Town of Cheverly

6401 Forest Drive

Cheverly, MD 20785

RE: Approval of FY 2018 Project Funds
Dear Mayor Callahan:

I am pleased to inform you that your application for the preparation of a historic district
nomination through the Planning Assistance to Municipalitics and Communities (PAMC)
program has been approved.

The PAMC application submitted by the Town of Cheverly was evaluated on May 14, 2018 by
an application review committee. The application met the PAMC program criteria and guidelines
and was forwarded to the Prince George’s County Planning Board with a recommendation of
approval. On May 31, 2018, the Planning Board voted unanimously to approve this project for
funding in FY 2018.

Wendy Irminger, PAMC Program Manager, will be contacting you shortly to atrange a meeting
to discuss the consultant procurement process. If you have any questions, do not hesitate to
contact me or Wendy Irminger at 301-952-3572 or wendy.irminger@ppd.mncppc.org. The
Commission looks forward to working with the Town of Cheverly on this project.

Sincerely,

Bty

Elizabeth Hewlett
Chairman

ce The Honorable Andrea Harrison, Councilmanic District 5
Kipling Reynolds, AICP, Division Chief, Community Planning Division
Frederick Stachura, Esq., Supervisor, Neighborhood Revitalization Section, Comrmunity Planning Division
Wendy Irminger, Planner Coordinator, Neighborhood Revitalization Section, Community Planning Division



